
June 19, 1973 

Dear Mr. Bachrach: 

After finishing the enciosed letter, Rabbi Lamm received 
your letter of June 14 and he has asked me to respond to 
you as followsé 

He will be pleased to accept the invitation of-Rabbi 
Gutnick and the president of the Ceulfield synagogue to 
occupy the pulpit on the Shabbat he will be spending at 
Caulfield. 

He does not believe it necessary to give a subject for 
his talk. Perhaps it would be just aswell to announce 
that Dr. Lamm will preach the sermon, and leave it without 
a title, 

He accepts your suggestion to decline Rabbi Repaport's 
invitation to speak et his synagogue, and he will be 
delighted to accept the invitation to meet with all the 
Orthodox rabbis at lunchon on Monday, July 17. 

Rabbi Lamm asked me se send you his warmest regards. 

Sincerely, 

Miss Chanie Weisberger 


